



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

JANUARY 2016 - Volume 1

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Randy Rogers has resigned from the Executive Director position for the Waukegan Port District. He is returning to the West Coast, his family, and we wish him well.

PRESENT AND FUTURE AIRPORT OPERATIONS MEETING

Chairman Grant Farrell and Director of Operations Jamie O'Meara are hosting this event to give an update of all present and future airport operations. The meeting will take place at the SRE building, 2601 Plane Rest Drive January 20th at 10 a.m. Get here early to visit with other Waukegan Port District Board Members and to see the airports newly revamped snow removal equipment lineup.

AIRPORT MANAGER

We welcome back Jim Stanczak! Jim has been on extended leave due to a few health problems for the last several months. He's back and raring to go!

W_I-F_I

We kick off the New Year in technological style! The Airport Administration Office now has a Wi-Fi Hot Spot!

AARDVARK

The F-111 is at the Waukegan Airport! This fine aircraft arrived in December 2015 and is already going over extensive renovations and repairs. We hope to see this great plane on display before the end of 2016 for all to enjoy.



BOARD MEETING

Next month's Board Meeting is on January 20, 2016, at 2 p.m. located at Landmark Aviation, 3550 McAree Road, 2nd level conference room, Waukegan Illinois. The meeting is open to the public.

Review our past Board Meeting minutes and the future schedule of meetings at: http://www.waukeganport.com/wkgn_airport/ugn-meetings.html

NEW EMPLOYEE

The Waukegan Port District would like to welcome our newest employee Mary McCarthy. Mary is the Port District's new accountant and we are glad she joined our team. Welcome Mary at the Harbor Control Building.

HANGARS FOR RENT & SALE

Contact names and phone numbers for the rental or sale of hangars are available at the Waukegan National Airport website:

http://waukeganport.com/wkgn_airport/ugn-hangars.html

FUN FACT

We have had more snow this year than last year! 15 inches of snow was recorded from November 2014 to January 8, 2015.
16.5 inches of snow has been recorded at the airport November 2015 to January 8, 2016. So much for a mild winter.